DR. DAVID SILBERMAN 2448 EUTAW PLACE BALTIMORE

PHONE LAFAYETTE 2025

June 18, 1941

Dr. Fred W. Rankin, 271 W. Short St. Lexington, Kentucky.

Dear Rankin:

I wish to offer my most sincere congratulations upon your election to the presidency of the American Medical Association.

As one of your real admirers during your young days, it has always made me happy to learn during the recent years that you have done so much to gain the respect of the entire medical profession.

I am with kindest regards,

Very sincerely yours,

David Silberman, M.D.

David Felberman

DS:PT